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Festive fun at Drum 

 

The National Trust for Scotland’s Drum Castle is gearing up for the festivities with 

its Christmas Festival, a new take on its beloved Holly Fest.  

 

On Saturday 8 and Sunday 9 December, Drum Castle will be transformed for the 

festive season. Visitors can browse the Exclusively Highlands unique Christmas 

Market situated throughout the entire castle.  Exclusively Highlands organise and 

host a series of Artisan Art, Craft and Food Events in beautiful and historic 

surroundings across Scotland and the team at Drum Castle are delighted to 

welcome them at their property in the second weekend of December. Visitors 

can sample the wonderful ‘German inspired’ courtyard food, and try the sleigh-

driver-friendly mulled wine. There’s also an opportunity to visit the Secret Drum 

Fairy Hideaway!  

 

Aidan McAleese Visitor Services Supervisor (Functions & Events) Drum Castle 

said: “We’re looking forward to our visitors getting into the festive spirit during 

our Christmas Festival. It promises to be a fabulous weekend of fun for all the 

family.” 
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http://www.facebook.com/NationalTrustforScotland
http://www.twitter.com/N_T_S
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